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Club Information 

President:  Chris Roberts 
Vice President:  Dave Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner 
Field Marshall: Bill Rutherford 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  
        & Chris Roberts 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 
 
 

A Note From The President 

 

Halloween is just around the corner. You 

know what that means. Yep. It's time to start 

thinking about our annual Christmas party. 

Are we going to get together again this year 

for a meal? If so, where would we like to 

meet? Be thinking about it and we'll discuss 

it at the next meeting. 

 

- Chris 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until November 18. 

 

 

 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
September 16, 2014 
 
Chris called the meeting to order at 7:02. 
 
Minutes – the previous meeting’s minutes 
were read and approved. 
 
New member applications – Will Knight. 
 
Membership Report –There are 30 paid 
members and 1 additional tonight. 
 
Treasurer’s report – Balance of $1,628.19, 
with a deposit of $150 in dues. 
 
Safety report – The AMA Safety Code was 
read and discussed.  Chris asked if anyone 
had any safety issues to report or any 
suggestions on how we could improve our 
procedures regarding safe practices.  There 
were no comments 
 
Field report – Facility is looking good.  4 
bags of fertilizer were applied to the new 
runway since it was yellowing.  Two bags of 
fertilizer are left for later use.  Seth 
recommended applying potash later in the 
year. 
 
Intro pilot report – Chris reported 1 flight 
with William. 
 
Old business – Plans couldn’t be found for 
constructing the new plane tables.  It was 
suggested to take one of the tables to use as 
a model.  Still waiting for snake season to 
end before cleaning the shed.  

New business – Next month’s meeting, 
10/21, will be held at the library. 

Speed Rally will be held on 9/20 at Hunting 
Creek, 10 AM for pilot’s meeting. 

Important dates: 

 
Presentations: 
 
A total of $77 was added to the clubs coffers 
from the auction conducted by Dave. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35. 
 

 

 

Around The Patch 

A plane was taking off from Kennedy Airport. 
After it reached a comfortable cruising 
altitude, the captain made an announcement 
over the intercom, "Ladies and gentlemen, 
this is your captain speaking.  Welcome to 
Flight Number 293, nonstop from New York 
to Los Angeles. The weather ahead is good 
and therefore we should have a smooth and 
uneventful flight. Now sit back and relax -- 
OH MY GOD!" Silence followed and after a 
few minutes, the Captain came back on the 
intercom and said, "Ladies and Gentlemen, 
I'm so sorry if I scared you earlier, but while I 
was talking, the flight attendant brought me 
a cup of coffee and spilt it in my lap. You 
should see the front of my pants! A 
passenger in Coach said, "That's nothing, he 
should see the back of mine!" 
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